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20 BOOK CHALLENGE

In 2023, the Premier’'s Reading Challenge turns 20!

To commemorate this milestone, we are running an additional
Challenge where students can challenge themselves to read 20
books instead of the usual 12.

Successful students will receive a bonus certificate.
This challenge is for 2023 only!

Books to be read: The additional 8 books to be read in the 20 Book Challenge are free choice.
Data entry: Schools will enter data the same way as previous years.

Tracking students: Each school will keep track of their students who complete the
20-book challenge.

Certificates: All students who complete the Premier’'s Reading Challenge will receive their
award at the end of the year. Students who also complete the 20 Book Challenge will receive
a bonus certificate. Schools will download and print the 20 Book Challenge certificates for
students and present them.

Reading logs: Both 12 and 20 book reading logs are available on the Premier’s Reading

Challenge website. Only 1 reading log needs to be filled in (by completing the 20 Book
Challenge log, students will have automatically completed the 12 book requirement).

Reading for the Challenge finishes on 8 September 2023

For more information visit the website, phone 08 8226 4300 or email prc@sa.gov.au
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